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Try our Digital Connect Card! 
Use the camera on your cell phone to scan QR Code! 
Online Giving ●  New Here ●  eNewsletter Sign-Up 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
o CHECK IF FIRST-TIME GUEST 
 
FULL NAME – Please Print 
 ______________________________  

 ______________________________  

 ______________________________  

CHILDREN & YOUTH PRESENT TODAY 

Names & Ages 

 ______________________________  

 ______________________________  

ADDRESS ______________________  

 ______________________________  

CITY  _________________________  

STATE _____ ZIP   _______________  

PHONE  _______________________  

EMAIL(s) 

 ______________________________  

 ______________________________  

 o My info has changed.   
         Please update my records. 
o Repeat Guest   
o Member   
o Friend   
o Subscribe to E-Newsletter   
o I am interested in joining FUMC. 
o I would like more information 
      about FUMC.   
o I would like a call from the pastor 
 
 
 
 



 
First Word, December 3, 2023- 9:00 am 



PRAYER REQUEST 
YOUR NAME – Please Print 
 _______________________________  
Person or situation for which you are 
requesting prayer. 
 _______________________________  

 _______________________________   

 _______________________________   

 _______________________________   

 _______________________________   

 _______________________________   

 _______________________________   

 _______________________________   

o Share with the congregation. 

o For Pastors Only 

o For Pastors & Prayer Team Only 
 
 

OTHER INVITATIONS 
Christmas Poinsettias 
Contribute to the Christmas Poinsettia fund in 
honor or memory of your loved ones. Your 
$15 gift will make possible the poinsettias 
that adorn the chancel. All the proceeds from 
the flowers will be put in the School 
Partnership fund and continue to allow 
FUMCLR to support our partner school, 
Washington Elementary.  
 

Please complete the Journey Card below 
and place it in the offering plate or contact 
Lanie Konecny in the church office (372-
2256 or officemanager@fumclr.org) by 
December 13th. Please make checks payable 
to FUMCLR and note ‘Poinsettias’ in the 
memo section. The list of honors and 
memorials will be in the December 17th 
bulletin. 
 
In Memory of (Please print each name): 
__________________________________ 
 
__________________________________ 

In Honor of (Please print each name):  

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

 Given by: 
__________________________________ 
 
__________________________________ 

 
 

 
 
An Evening with Lama Tenzin Choegyal 
brought to you by The Interfaith Center 
Tuesday, December 5, 2023, 5:30 pm - 7 pm, Cokesbury Center 
Buddhist Monk & Founder of the Children's Education and Development (CED) 
Orphanage, Lama Tenzin will be visiting Arkansas from December 5th through 
December 9th. 
 
Lama Tenzin rescues handicapped children from the most desolate regions of 
Himalayan mountains and gives them love, hope, and a new life.  You can learn 
more about his work HERE.  
 
Join us on Tuesday, December 5, at 5:30 pm for an evening with Lama Tenzin 
with Chai Tea and Samosas. First United Methodist Church in downtown Little 
Rock will be hosting this wonderful gathering where we can learn more about his 
work in India. Come get inspired, educated, and energized by this amazing 
human being. Learn what is possible with hard work, a huge heart, and can-do 
spirit, all with a sparkling sense of humor.  
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